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RESCISSION OF ORDER OF THE HEALTH OFFICER OF THE COUNTY OF 
SACRAMENTO DIRECTING ALL INDIVIDUALS IN THE COUNTY TO WEAR 
FACE COVERINGS INDOORS IN WORKPLACES AND PUBLIC SETTINGS 

 
 

DATE OF RESCISSION: February 16, 2022 
 

Effective immediately, the Order of the Health Officer issued July 29, 2021 
directing all individuals in Sacramento County to wear face coverings indoors 
in workplaces and public settings is rescinded.  Individuals should continue to 
follow all California Department of Public Health (CDPH) guidance and 
requirements and are reminded that CDPH continues to require face coverings 
in specific settings throughout California, including public transit, indoors in K-
12 schools and childcare, emergency shelters and cooling/heating centers, 
healthcare settings, State and local correctional facilities and detention 
centers, homeless shelters, and long term care setting and adult and senior 
care facilities (https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-
19/guidance-for-face-coverings.aspx).   
 
Under the CDPH Order, masks remain required for unvaccinated individuals in 
indoor public settings and businesses, such as retail, restaurants, theaters, 
family entertainment centers, meetings, and State and local government 
offices serving the public. Fully vaccinated individuals are recommended to 
continue indoor masking when the risk may be high.  Surgical masks or high-
level respirators (e.g. N95, KN95, KF94) with a good fit are highly 
recommended. 
 
The Health Officer will continue to assess COVID-19’s evolving impact on our 
community and may re-issue a face covering order as changing circumstances 
dictate. 
 

 
IT IS SO ORDERED: 
 
 
 
Olivia Kasirye, MD, MS     Dated: February 16, 2022 
Health Officer of the County of Sacramento 
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